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News	Release	
Three	arrested	for	burglarizing	a	Fern	Park	residence	

		
Seminole	Co.	(January	31,	2017)	–	On	January	30,	the	Seminole	County	Sheriff’s	Office	(SCSO)	arrested	Dylan	Usma,	19,	Ryan	A.	
Aheran,	21,	and	Delano	Diaz,	18,	from	Orlando,	for	their	involvement	in	a	burglary	that	occurred	at	an	unoccupied	residence	in	
Fern	Park.	
		
At	approximately	12:15	p.m.,	a	sergeant	conducting	proactive	patrols	in	the	area,	noticed	a	suspicious	red	Honda	CRV	with	the	
front	door	completely	open	parked	in	front	of	the	residence,	located	in	the	100	block	of	Navel	Drive	in	Fern	Park.		The	driver	of	
the	Honda	noticed	the	patrol	vehicle	and	quickly	sped	away.		The	sergeant	noticed	the	door	to	the	home	quickly	close	and	
three	males	running	from	the	back	of	the	house.		A	foot	pursuit	began	as	the	three	suspects	jumped	fences	in	order	to	avoid	
apprehension.	The	trio	attempted	to	hide	near	a	local	business,	but	employees	directed	deputies	to	their	location.		All	three	
were	taken	into	custody	without	further	incident.	
		
As	deputies	were	conducting	a	burglary	investigation	at	the	residence,	the	homeowners	arrived	and	noticed	many	of	their	
belongings	missing.		Several	missing	items	were	found	in	the	possession	of	the	three	suspects	and	were	positively	identified	by	
the	homeowners	as	property	that	belonged	to	them.	
		
Usma,	Aheran,	and	Diaz	were	charged	with	Burglary	of	an	Unoccupied	Dwelling,	Grand	Theft	and	Criminal	Mischief.		They	were	
booked	into	the	John	E.	Polk	Correctional	Facility	where	all	three	remain	incarcerated	on	a	$11,250	bond.	
		
The	driver	of	the	Honda	CRV	is	still	outstanding.		The	investigation	is	on-going.	Anyone	with	information	is	asked	to	call	the	
Seminole	County	Sheriff's	Office	at	(407)	665-6650	or	Crimeline	at	(800)	423-TIPS	(8477).	Calls	made	to	Crimeline	remain	
anonymous,	and	tips	that	lead	to	the	felony	arrest	of	suspects	and/or	the	recovery	of	stolen	property	and	drugs	are	eligible	for	
cash	rewards	of	up	to	$1,000	dollars.	
		
Please	do	not	respond	back	to	this	email	as	the	account	is	not	monitored.	For	more	information	contact:	
Sgt.	Celines	Rios	(crios@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)	665-6983	-	desk	
(407)	474-5193	–	cell	
		or	
Mgr.	Kim	Cannaday	(kcannady@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)	665-6978	
(407)	402-3319	
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